P. 0. Box 1666
Farmington, New Mexico

September 25, 1959

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor
Dear Sir:

We request permission to run approximately 140 barrels of oil
off our Warren "C" #1, Gallegos-Gallup Field, M-S30-T27N-12V,
San Juan County.

We would like to reduce our storage for testing purposes. If
this is satisfactory, please advise.

Very truly yours,
THE BRITISH-AMERICAN OIL PRODUCINC CO.

Nae K., Stone

Field Superintenden%

FIR:jw

cc: Mr. T. M. Hogan
The Toronto Pipe Line Co.



